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Christian Web Development Company, Urangatang.Com Offers Online Bible 
Devotionals 
  
Ocean, New Jersey - Dec. 3, 2003 - Urangatang.Com, a global Christian 
web development company, has released an online devotional tool that 
helps individuals mark and remember every single Bible scripture that 
speaks to them. Recipients are encouraged to use the tool every day to 
read the Bible during their private devotional.  There is no cost, and 
there are no strings attached. 
  
"God has blessed us in many ways, and we want to sow that blessing back 
into the community," explains Linda Norton, President of 
Urangatang.Com. 
  
Urangatang.Com is a full-service Christian web development company, 
headquartered in New Jersey, with offices and consultants located 
around the world.  The company manages all types of business websites -
-  religious and non-religious -- offering complete full-service 
solutions including site design, deployment, optimization for search 
engines and more. 
  
Norton explains that recipients can simply tag the scriptures they want 
to remember and the Urangatang Devotionals system will do the rest. 
Says Norton, "Never again will you fumble for exactly the right Word." 
 
To request a free online devotional or learn more about Urangatang.Com, 
visit http://www.urangatang.com/devotionals/ 
  
About Urangatang.Com 
  
Founded in 2001, Urangatang.Com offers full-service web design and 
marketing to small and mid-sized companies and non-profit 
organizations. Design and development associates hail from such 
companies as Microsoft, Sports Illustrated, CNN and Cartoon Network. 
Collectively, the team at Urangatang.Com can deliver quality and 
service that are heavenly at prices that are down-to-earth. 
  
Contact: Linda C. Norton 
Phone - 732-643-9606 
Fax - 732-643-9609 
linda.norton@urangatang.com 
  
SOURCE: Urangatang.Com 
 


